
 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS TO FILL VACANCY ON 
STROUD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF AUDITORS 

 
TAKE NOTICE that Stroud Township invites interested applicants to submit letters of interest and 
resumes to fill a vacancy in the unexpired term of an auditor on the Stroud Township Board of 
Auditors.  To be eligible for appointment, applicants must be electors of Stroud Township and 
must have resided continuously in the Township for at least one year prior to their appointment.  
The person appointed to fill the vacancy shall exercise all the powers and perform all the duties 
and be subject to all the obligations and responsibilities for an auditor under the Pennsylvania 
Second Class Township Code. 
 
Letters of interest and resumes will be received until 4:00 P.M. local time on Wednesday, 
November 10, 2021, at the Stroud Township Municipal Building, 1211 N. Fifth Street, Stroudsburg, 
Pennsylvania 18360.  Any letters or resumes received after this deadline will not be considered 
for the appointment.  The Stroud Township Board of Supervisors may, in its sole discretion, make 
an appointment to fill the auditor vacancy during a public meeting on Tuesday, November 16, 
2021 at 7:00 P.M.    
 
   
 
  Stroud Township Board of Supervisors 


